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Holiday Closures Affecting Vaccine Pick Up 
Update to York Region health care providers as of December 16, 2022 

The vaccine pick-up locations in York Region will be closed on various days due to the annual 
holiday closure. Please see below for holiday closure dates and details for picking up your vaccine 
orders.  

The following York Region buildings will be closed from December 26, 2022, to December 30, 
2022. 

• 4261 Highway 7 East, Markham  

• 50 High Tech Road, Richmond Hill  

• 9060 Jane Street, Vaughan  

• 24262 Woodbine Avenue, Keswick  

Healthcare providers that have selected one of these pick-up locations must pick up their vaccine 
orders before 4:30 p.m. on December 23, 2022. Otherwise, vaccine pick-ups will resume on 
January 2, 2023.  

The vaccine depot at 17150 Yonge Street, Newmarket will have reduced services during the 
holiday closure as follows:  

• December 28, 29, 2022: emergency vaccine pick-up only 
(Call 1-877-464-9675 ext. 74033 to arrange pick-up)  

• December 26, 27, 30, 2022: closed for statutory holidays  

For any cold chain issues or vaccine-related emergencies, please continue to contact York Region 
Public Health’s Vaccine Inventory program at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 74065.   

Contact York Region Public Health  

If you have any questions, contact York Region Public Health’s Vaccine Inventory program at 

vaccineinventory@york.ca or via phone at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 74033. For more information on 

our programs and services, please visit our website at york.ca/vaccineinventory.  
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